

Head Teacher: Mrs D Cross

School Number 840 3087

Westcroft

Stanhope

Bishop Auckland

Co Durham

DI 13 2NU

Tel: 01388 528218

Email: admin@stanhopebarrington.org.uk

Website: stanhopebarrington.org.uk

Dear Parent/Carer 7th March 2022

Re: Choice of School meals

Please find attached the lunch menu for our return after the Easter Holidays. Children will be able to choose from the three daily options available as usual. This will ensure that your child will get the meal of their choice, reduce wastage and ensure food options do not run out for the children who are on a later sitting.

In order to facilitate this, please sit down with your child and discuss and agree their meal options. It is important your child selects the food of their choice and not the parent choosing for them. This choice relates to the main course options only. Your child can select their preferred pudding on the day. Please circle or tick your child's selection on the menu form and return via the collection box at the main gate. The choices you make will remain the same until after the October half term break. You will be sent a new menu to choose from in September 2022 ready for our start back after the Easter holidays.

This form must be returned to school by Thursday 24th March so produce can be ordered ready for the school return after the Easter holiday.

Please note that from 4th April 2022, the cost of a school meal will increase to £2.20 per meal which will be £11 per week.

Many thanks for your cooperation and support.

Yours sincerely

Mrs D Cross

Head Teacher

Durham and Newcastle Diocesan Learning Trust is a company limited by guarantee (company number 10847279) and exempt charity registered in England and Wales at Cuthbert House, Stonebridge, Durham, DH1 3RY









